
Town of Newtown 
Board of Ethics 
Special Meeting 

May 10, 2016 
 

THESE MINUTES ARE SUBJECT TO APPROVAL BY THE BOARD OF ETHICS 
 
The Board of Ethics held a special meeting on Tuesday, May 10, 2016 in meeting room 3 in the 
Municipal Building, 3 Primrose Street, Newtown, CT.  Chairman Villa called the meeting to order at 
12:23pm. 
 
Present:  Jackie Villa, Parker Reardon, Thomas Fuchs, Laurie Kilchevsky 
Absent:  James Stringer, Joyce Murty, Suzanne Copp 
Also Present:  One member of the public  
 
Minutes from 5/4/16 special meeting – Mr. Reardon move to approve the 5/4/16 special meeting minutes 
with the following corrections:  The first line in minutes from 3/14/15 special meeting, the word refer 
should be confer.  Under Correspondence, the following statement is added;  
Mr. Stringer stated that in one of the articles in the Newtown Bee it states that the Ethics Board may have 
violated state general statutes because both respondents said they were never given the opportunity by 
Ethics officials to have all deliberations involving them in public.  The correspondence proves that 
statement false.  Ms. Kichevsky seconded, motion unanimously approved.   
 
Having no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 12:27pm. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Arlene Miles, Clerk 


